
  

 

 

 
 

  
 Wednesday 12th October 2022 

 
 

 

Year 3 Forest School  
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 3 will be spending time in Forest School on the following days:  
 

Monday 17th - Friday 21st October  
 
Please ensure your child brings the appropriate footwear, waterproof coat and trousers that 
are suitable to get muddy in. Their clothes should also keep them warm and dry. Children 
must come to school in full school uniform and bring their items in a named bag.  
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 3 Team 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


